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Hello,
Hopefully by now you have participated in and completed the PFA Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Initiative Phase I. In this phase, you explored your unconscious bias through the Harvard Implicit Bias assessments. Whether your assessment results confirmed what you may have already suspected or uncovered a bias you did not realize you had, you have taken a step forward in learning about your unconscious bias and addressing it. This is a great and important start! At the close of the Phase I, you listened to a podcast that walked you through how to use your results and make an active effort in challenging your biases. One great way to do this is to complete the Goals and Personal Strategies Worksheet – if you have not already done so, we urge you to complete this document, either alone or with your peers.
Another step you can take is to read through the PFA DEII Resource List. This list will continue to be updated with educational articles, videos, podcasts and more to help you unpack your unconscious biases. 
If you have any questions or suggestions regarding the PFA DEII Phase I, please contact PFA directly at headquarters@professionalfraternity.org. 
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